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PTO Meeting Notes
Wednesday January 10th, 2018
Board members in attendance:

Hubert Gordon - Principal

Jacque Sanchez– Co- President
Alyssa Bernstein – Co-President



           Ruth Balladares – Co –VP Non Fundraising 
           Gena Russo – Recording Secretary   
           


          Maya Noren- Communications, Website, Facebook, Twitter

          Amanda Dec – Communications, Newsletter

         Michelle Mozingo – Co-Treasurer


All School Updates– Principal Gordon, Jacque Sanchez, Alyssa Bernstein
· Mid-year testing has started
· Test scores from the fall represent summer ability level and act as a baseline
· Results for Math and Reading assessments should be in shortly 
·  School improvements

· Fresh paint is happening in various areas, especially around the school entrance
· Auditorium floor will be painted in the coming weeks
· Chalk board mural helps to also make the space engaging for kids and parents
· Updated water fountains donated by the PTO are being installed
· Media Center will see a carpet change to take place over the February break 
· Looking for feedback on school areas to clean up!  Please reach out to Principal Gordon with suggestions
· After School Programs
· Brain Busters will pick up again and will last for 6-8 weeks.  Brain Busters is a variety of free after school programs held at Northeast and run by Rosco
· Brain Busters finishes up at the end of April

· Following the completion of Brain Busters the PTO is working on bringing in additional after school programs offered at a fee.  More information to come 

· Fundraising
· PTO has reached 65% of our fundraising goal for the year
· Fall Apex fun run and the bi-annual auction are the schools biggest fundraisers

· Another family donation letter will be sent out

· PTO is also looking into sponsorship opportunities for parent owned businesses at school events.  PTO is currently coming up with procedures for this sponsorship 

· Upcoming Events
· Dads and Donuts
· Friday 1/19 at 7:30am.  Would be great for families to RSVP via link sent out but not necessary
· Do not need to be a dad to attend, but rather any special figure in your child’s life

· Opportunity to visit teacher and classroom after donuts in the gym

· A table will be set up for dad’s to volunteer at future school events

· Volunteer Fair 
· 2/2 at 8:30am
· School is short on volunteers for all the great events put on

· They can’t run without the proper support

· Various level of volunteering available that does not involve coming to the actual event

· There is always a need for items to be picked up and dropped off, etc.

· Father Daughter Dance
· Tara Gravel is currently chairing but she needs a co-chair to make this event happen
· Event is a great way for dads in the community to meet and get together
· Please reach out to Jacque and Alyssa if you are interested in co-chairing
· 2019 Auction
· Auction fundraiser is held every other year.  Last year’s event was an 80’s theme
· PTO is looking to kick off the planning early with a meeting held at end of February – information to come
· Plant Sale

· Held in April
· Event typically runs two days during school hours – looking to extend to Saturday this year and making it more of an event
· Have a gardener come to offer planting tips
· Possibly have Bartlett Arboretum or Nature Center as well
· Bouncy house for the kids
· Judy’s on January 24th
· Dine out at Judy’s and they will donate 15% of Northeast family sales back to the school 
Sponsored by the Northeast PTO, a member of the Stamford PT Council. 
www.ptonortheast.org


